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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you will be aware, the government issued new advice last night. This can be found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-

guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection. 

 

For school, this means if your child has symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19), however mild, 

they must stay at home and not leave the house for 7 days from when their symptoms started.   

 

These symptoms are: 

• new continuous cough (defined by local Public Health as a continuous cough that    
doesn’t stop throughout the day), and/or high temperature 

• high temperature (a normal temperature for children is around 36.4C) 
 

The NHS advice is to self-isolate for 7 days and not to go to a GP surgery, pharmacy or 

hospital. You do not need to contact 111 to tell them you’re staying at home. The NHS 

website provides tips for staying at home should you find yourself needing to self-isolate. 

 

Unless otherwise advised by Public Health England, only the family member who is self-

isolating or has a diagnosis needs to self-isolate. Other family members are still expected to 

attend school.  

 

There has also been a change in travel advice. The Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FC) 

against all but essential travel to the regions that the Spanish Ministry or Health have 

designated as areas of community transmission of coronavirus. These are Madrid and La 

Rioja, the municipalities of La Bastida and Vitoria and Miranda de Ebro 

 

For further travel advice in relation to coronavirus please see the following link: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 

 

We will continue to keep you updated with any further developments next week when I am 

back in school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael Dillon 
Headteacher 
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